
 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 

ROAD WORKS  
 

ROVER WAY ROUNDABOUT 
PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
RE-SURFACING WORKS ON ROVER WAY 
ROUNDABOUT WILL BE CARRIED OUT ON 
SATURDAY 18TH JULY 2020 WHICH WILL BE 
UTILISING THREE WAY TRAFFIC LIGHTS. 

 
APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE 

INCONVENIENCE. 
 
DAN DAVIES    14TH JULY 2020  


